
From: Gupta, Aloke
Sent: 3/5/2014 4:26:51 PM
To: Gupta, Aloke (aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: CPUC Energy Storage Wokrshop on 3/14/14

This note is posted to the service list for R.10.12.007.

In response to the filing of Energy Storage Procurement Applications by the lOUs on 2/28/14, 
Energy Division will be hosting a workshop on Energy Storage Procurement on March 14,
2014. Details re workshop logistics are provided below.

This workshop will provide an opportunity for parties to become familiar with the general 
proceeding process, contents of the IOIJ applications, the proposed procurement 
process/contracts, and the proposed evaluation protocol.

For reference, the IOU filing numbers and the applications can be found on the CPUC website 
at the link below, under “2014 Activities” section:

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/energv/electric/storage.htm

They can also be found the IOU websites on their respective regulatory filings pages.

Please note that all CPUC workshops are open to public. You need not be registered with 
CPUC as a party. You also do not need to RSVP or “reserve a spot.”

If you do wish to become a party so that you can advocate policy at the CPUC, please visit the 
CPUC Public Advisor page and review the CPUC’s full Rules of Practice and Procedure (RPP)
at:

http://docs.cpuc.ca.gOv/published/RULES_PRAC_PRQC/70731.htm#P181_10148
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If you wish to subscribe to storage proceedings so that you can be notified of all storage-related 
filings at the CPIJC, please sign up at the following link:

http://subscribecpuc.cpuc.ca.gov/. It would be best to subscribe to any or all of these 
proceedings: R1012007, A1402006, A1402007, A1402009.

Thanks,

Aloke Gupta

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

O: 415.703.5239 
aloke. qupta@cpuc.ca.qov

Workshop on IOU Energy Storage Procurement Applications

Date: March 14, 2014 California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue, Auditorium
(Corner of Van Ness A venue and McAllister Street)
San Francisco

Time: 10:00 am ----- 4 pm

As required by the Energy Storage Decision (D.13.10.040), the lOUs filed applications 
on 2/28/14 describing their Energy Storage procurement plans that include holding 
competitive solicitations in December 2014. The Energy Division will host a workshop 
on Friday March 14, 2014, to provide an opportunity for parties to become familiar with 
the contents of the IOU applications and address issues regarding process and next 
steps. Parties or observers can participate in person (location above) or via 
teleconference or online webcast (details below). Additional agenda information will 
be provided at a later date. For questions, please contact: Aloke Gupta at 
aioke.aupta@cpuc.ca.gov or 415-703-5239.

To attend via Teleconference:

RedactedCall-in ______
Participant passcode: jRedacte |
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Please note that teleconference will be in broadcast only (listen only) mode; there will be no 
opportunity to speak via the teleconference. However, questions could be sent via online 
session below.

To attend via Online Webcast:

Go to https://van.webex.com/van/i.php?MTID=m5b3b9daa35217ee39dbc1dcc5877b310

RedactedMeeting Number: ______
Meeting Password: iRpdacte I
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